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From: Stuart J. Kerry (stuart@ok-brit.com ), Chair IEEE 802.11 Working Group

To: Andrew Myles (mailto:andrew.myles@cisco.com) 

Title: IEEE 802.11 Liaison Request to Wi-Fi Alliance
Purpose: To request the WFA to provide usage scenarios for very high throughput
Dear Andrew Myles,

The IEEE 802.11 working group is in the process of developing PAR and 5 criteria for very high throughput.  As part of this effort the IEEE 802.11 working group requests input from the WFA on usage scenarios of very high throughput technologies.  It is desirable to receive the input in 2007.
For your reference, IEEE P802.11-2007 is the current version of the IEEE 802.11 Standard.
Please contact Stuart J. Kerry, IEEE 802.11 Working Group chair, together with Eldad Perahia, Very High Throughput Study Group chair, with any questions.

Best Regards,

Stuart J. Kerry

Attachments: Contact Information
Contact information: 

Stuart J. Kerry

stuart@ok-brit.com
+1 408 474 7356

Eldad Perahia
eldad.perahia@intel.com 

+1 503 712 8081



Abstract


This is a liason request to the WFA to provide usage scenarios for very high throughput.
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